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Actions 

Concerns Actions 

8% of parents either disagree (2%) or don’t know 
(6%) if we deal effectively with bullying. 

Continued to focus on GABA (Grangetown Anti-
Bullying Ambassadors).  Further training given 
with Kate Hillyard and raised profile throughout 
school. 
 
All GABA will be given a sash to wear during 
playtimes so they are easily identified. 
 
Planned Assembly for children and parents from 
GABA aimed at educating everyone about what 
bullying is and how it is dealt with. 
 
E-safety classes organised for parents. 

More notice for upcoming events such as parties, 
charity days and parental events. 

We try really hard to give at least one weeks’ 
notice for each event and for trips we try for 
longer.  However sometimes this cannot be the 
case. 
 
We are starting to put letters on the website and 
post them in different languages. 
 
We keep copies in the main office and send out 
reminders for all trips. 

It would be nice for parents to get involved in 
story time, crafts etc. with child and teachers.  
(Comment from EYFS) 

EYFS have now introduced stay and play 
sessions which occur every term and also a big 
breakfast which occurs every term.  Please look 
out for letters or peak to your child’s EYFS 
teacher for further details. 

More communication about behaviours in school 
– good and bad. 

All teachers are aware of the need to 
communicate with parents when needed.   
 
The dojo system allows parents to join and see 
how their child is doing as well communicate with 
teachers. 
 
We have introduced a positive text service which 
enables school to text parents about something 
positive, 

Disagree with children doing PE in bare feet. 

As a school we have provided the sports coach 
with a number of pairs of plimsolls, trainers and 
outdoor footwear for children to wear. 
 
Some activities such as gymnastics need to be 
done in bare feet for safety reasons. 

 


